
 

 
 

2023/24 Victorian Trailable Yacht and Sports Boat Championships 

Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club 

Victorian Trailable Yacht Division of Australian Sailing 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

Boats Arriving Friday Afternoon/Evening 

The GLYC bar opening hours will be approximately 6pm – 9pm. There is no food available, 

however guests are welcome to bring takeaway food. There is also a barbecue available for 

use by visitors. 

The change rooms and shower/toilet facilities in the club ‘breezeway’ will be accessible for 

use by competitors sleeping on boats. These facilities will not be secure for the duration of 

the regatta so please do not leave anything in the changerooms. 

Saturday Morning: 

Registration will be between 10am – 11:45am please have completed the skipper and crew 

registration form prior to make the process as fast and easy as possible. 

Competitor briefing will be from 11:45am – 12pm. It is recommended all skippers attend 

this session. Crew are also welcome to attend. 

GLYC will not be selling lunches, please utilise the options in town for provisioning. 

Saturday Evening: 

All competitors, supporters, family etc are invited to the GLYC after racing on Saturday. The 

bar will be open and the event dinner (see separate flyer, $20pp) will start at around 7pm. 

This may vary slightly depending on what time racing finishes. 

Note: Skippers please finalise your numbers for dinner over the weekend. You will be asked 

to confirm numbers by email on Monday 19th of February. Payment is to be made by 

EFTPOS at registration. 

Sunday Afternoon: 

At the conclusion of racing on Sunday afternoon there will be a presentation held at GLYC at 

around 2pm, possibly later depending on when racing concludes. This should allow 

competitors to be off the water and packed up prior to the presentation. Trophy winners 

are asked not to leave without collecting their trophies, even if they are unable to attend 

presentation. 
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Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club: 

Note GLYC is completely cashless (electronic payment only). BYO Alcohol is not permitted 

within the clubhouse. 

Boat Ramps: 

• King Street Ramp – Best option all weather and extensive availability of trailer parking 

• Ramp in carpark adjacent to GLYC – Weather dependant and can be limited parking 

• GLYC ramp – Confined access and will also be used for committee vessels 

Berthing: 

There are a large amount of public berths around GLYC, in Paynesville, and on Raymond 

Island. Given competitor numbers are quite large, please where possible berth with 

consideration and raft up with fellow competitors if required.  

There may be further instruction about at the competitor briefing regarding berthing for 

Saturday Night. 

 

 

 


